
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 146 2022 Regular Session Jackson

Requests the state Department of Education to study the impact of adding days to the school
calendar has on teachers, and to submit a written report of its findings and any
recommendations to the Senate Committee on Education not later than December 1, 2022.


